
For emergency treatment, please ring  

01297 304007 
Should you need any prescriptions/medicines to get 

you through the Easter break, please ensure these 

are requested by Tuesday 15th April at the latest 

and  collected  before the Easter break closure. 

Friday  18th April     

Emergency treatment only 
Saturday 19th April    

Sunday  20th April    

Monday 21st April   

During the Easter break we have dedicated Equine Vets on 

call for emergencies.  If you are worried enough to think you 

may need a vet, then please call, we would rather speak to 

you, or see your equine friend if you are concerned. 
 

Summerleaze Equine Vets Easter Opening 


